
| FROM THE DESK OF ROSEMARY P. JAMES 

G/28 

Dear Miss Mearher: 

Thank you for your Letter of 

interest in the book. i have asked 

our pullisher to mail you two copies 

and bili you. So I'm sure vyou'tli 

be vetting them soon. 

Uhanks again for your interest. 

Rosemary James 

-tll ilook for vour book here pen PLS. J 
it's published. Good Lukk to you. 

~ 
i oF mer 
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